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**THURS. SEPT. 20_******************************************Kennard School, 5031 POTOMAC**

SEPTEMBER AGAIN! Our first meeting of 
the school year is Thursday, September 20 at 7 
pm. at Kennard Junior Classical Academy, 5031 
Potomac. Park and enter the building from the 
Fairview side, upper playground/parking area. 

WE ESPECIALLY INVITE…
10th Ward Alderman Joe Vollmer, whose ward 
includes most of Kingshighway Hills; 23rd Ward
Alderman Joe Vaccaro, whose ward includes the
blocks south of Pernod and west of Brannon. 
They faithfully attend our meetings, so here’s 
your chance to meet them and ask questions. 
Also, Police Officers Don Veile and Vince 
Stehlin are invited to speak and answer and 
questions.

AGENDA
6:45-7:00 GSA Orchestra playing intro music
7:00-7:05 Pledge of Allegiance & Welcome
7:05-7:15 Alderman Vollmer
7:20-7:30 Alderman Vaccaro
7:35-7:45 SLMPD (PO Veile / PO Stehlin)
7:45-    Education Conversations

OUR MEETING’S THEME--
EDUCATION
Treasurer Chad Beffa is bringing together 
representatives of a number of schools in our area
to inform us of their programs. We hope that 
families in our neighborhood will take this 
opportunity to learn about the very good choices 
that can be found in our city. The procedures for 
signing up or applying and the deadlines vary 
from school to school, so this is also very 
important to know. Please share this with family 
and friends who have children.

OTHER MEETINGS THIS YEAR
Plan on Nov. 15 - Theme is State Politics 
Jan. 17, 2018 – Theme is TBD
and March 21 - Theme is Spring Cleaning  

THE CITIZENS ACADEMY
Earlier this year President Megan Gallagher and
Board Member Jake Rebe attended the Citizens 
Academy, and this is from Jake: 
Citizens Academy is a community outreach 
program provided by the SLMPD. Over 3 
months we met homicide detectives, toured the 
Real Time Crime Center, observed the canine 
officers, and robots of the bomb & arson unit. We
heard powerful stories from officers working to 
mend frayed police/community relationships 
through programs like PAL and Operation Polar 
Cops. Our Police Officers have an immense duty.
Meeting them and hearing their stories made a 
powerful impact on us and I would encourage my
neighbors to experience it for themselves. For 
more information on Citizens 
Academy: https://www.slmpd.org/citizens_acade
my.shtml     

GETTING THE WORD OUT
This newsletter is also sent by email to those who
wish to be on the email list. It will be available on
kingshighwayhills.com. Go there to join the 
email list or find more ways we are online. 
Newsletters come out before each meeting. If you
wish to receive further newsletters in printed 
form, you must send in a dues payment, 
indicating you need the news mailed USPS.… 
Also, we put out signs in the area to announce 
future meetings.  

CONNECT WITH US ON
INSTAGRAM:
KingshighwayHills

FACEBOOK GROUP:
Kingshighway Hills Neighborhood 
Association

TWITTER:
KhighwayHills

https://www.slmpd.org/citizens_academy.shtml
https://www.slmpd.org/citizens_academy.shtml
https://www.slmpd.org/citizens_academy.shtml
https://www.facebook.com/groups/kingshighwayhills/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/kingshighwayhills/
https://twitter.com/khighwayhills
https://www.instagram.com/kingshighwayhills/


TILLES PARK’S FALL SCHEDULE
TPNA will hold its fall meetings on September 
25 and November 27, 7 pm. at the Police 
Officers Hall on Hampton north of Chippewa. 
TPNA is promoting Linfest, which will be 
Saturday, October 6 from 11-4 in Lindenwood 
Park. TPNA’s President is Greg Meyer, who is 
often seen at our meetings as well.

BUSINESS SUPPORT FORM
One of our Board’s goals was to have a new 
"Business Support Form" that local businesses 
can use to ask for our support when they apply 
for a permit, or a variance, or an appeal. The form
is located at kingshighwayhills.com/business.

NATIONAL NIGHT OUT
St. Louis has moved the NNO to the first 
Tuesday in October. For more information 
about what Kingshighway Hills has planned, 
see the flyer which accompanies this 
newsletter.

THANK YOU, JAKE
We thank State Senator Jake Hummel for his 
efforts on our part. Jake was defeated in the 
August primary by State Rep. Karla May, who 
will thus be the Democratic candidate in 
November for our State Senatorial seat.  

FALL FESTIVAL AT KENNARD
The annual fall event for students and their 
families is Friday, October 12.  Word to the 
wise for those who live nearest the school. 

PHONE DIRECTORY

Citizens Service Bureau----------------622-4800
Congressman Lacy Clay-----------------367-1970
Mo. State Senator Jacob Hummel--573-751-3599
           ----Jacob.Hummel@senate.mo.gov
Mo. State Rep. Peter Merideth----------573-751-6736
              -----Peter.Merideth@house.mo.gov
10th Ward Alderman Joe Vollmer------------772-4489
               -----------vollmerjoe @att.net
23rd Ward Alderman Joe Vaccaro------------718-0131
              -------carwashdaddy@sbcglobal.net
10th Ward NIS Mark Washington-McLean--657-1360
Police--Non-emergency------------------231-1212
Police Hot Line---------------------------241-COPS
Public Affairs Officer Don Veile--------444-0168
Crimestoppers---------------------1-866-371-TIPS
Telephone voice mail--------------------643-8454

KHNA OFFICERS & BOARD 
MEMBERS

e-mail address:
contact@kingshighwayhills.com

President: Megan Gallagher
Vice President: Marilyn Hummel
Director of Administration 
(Secretary): Marcella Milcic
Director of Finance (Treasurer): Chad Beffa
Director of Resident Engagement: 
Andrea Pendergraft
Director Of Safety: Jake Rebe
Director of Business Engagement: Joe McGuire
Past-President: Brendan Gates

KINGSHIGHWAY HILLS MEMBERSHIP DUES
Individual------$10   Family---$15   Business $25

Name________________________________________

Address_______________________________________

Phone________________________________________

E-Mail _______________________________________

Bring to the next meeting OR mail to
KHNA 

 c/o 5001 Pernod, St. Louis, MO 63139

http://kingshighwayhills.com/business

